
 

 

April 18 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
Following an announcement by MOEHE officials, received via a circular yesterday afternoon, our last day of 
school for students before the Eid holidays will be today, Tuesday 18.04.23. 
 
Students will return to school on Sunday April 30, with normal timings (07.00 – 13.30) also resuming. Our 
calendar for the remainder of this academic year can be found here. Eid Mubarak to all members of our 
DBS Wakra community, and I hope that all families enjoy a restful break. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
 

https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Parent-School-Calendar-2022-23.pdf
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